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Phonetone Technology (Shenzhen) Co., Ltd.   
ADD: Room 404, Building 12, Qianlong Garden, Minzhi Street, Bao'an District, 
Shenzhen, China  

E-mail: sales@phonetone-tech.com 
 

Attestation letter  
 

Date: 2016-10-09 

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 

 

Subject: Attestation letter regarding warning label message. 

 

In accordance with KDB 935210 D02, section 4(d) the Commission’s Rules, Phonetone 

Technology (Shenzhen) Co., Ltd. Hereby attest that the warning label will be 

permanently affixed to the unit, user manual and on outside packaging of the device. 

The warning label that will be presented will be similar to the sample warning label 

below: 

 
WARNING:This is NOT a CONSUMER device.It is 
designed for installation by FCC LICENSEES and 
QUALIFIED INSTALLERS.you must have an FCC 

LICENSE or express consent of an FCC Licensee to 
operate this device. Unauthorized use may result in 
significant forfeiture penalties, Including penalties in 
excess of $100,000 for each continuing violation. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
Signature:  
Guangwei Zhang 
General Manager 

+86755 2819 9993 


